WESTHAMPTON LANDINGS CONDOMINIUM
P.O. Box 1186
Westhampton Beach, NY  11978
INFO@WESTHAMPTONLANDINGS.COM
June 15, 2013
Dear unit owners,
     The Board, in conjunction with Sabel & Oplinger, CPA, PC, our accounting firm, have reviewed the submitted loss claims, proof of replacement of A/C units, and statement of services from the contractor(s), as well as the schedule of coverage as determined by FEMA and the onsite inspection by the adjuster for The Hartford Insurance to determine the reimbursement amount to each affected unit owner for the October 2012 Super Storm Sandy at Westhampton Landings Condominium .  Based on that information, Sabel & Oplinger, CPA, PC has prepared a Statement of Reimbursement mailed to you on Friday, June 14 which summarizes the amount you will be receiving.  All funds will be disbursed by the Insurance Trustee through Suffolk County National Bank.
     As a reminder, some items not covered by the insurance include:  refrigerators, washing machines, dryers, televisions, dehumidifiers, televisions, small appliances, furniture, all floor coverings of any type and decorations.  Those fortunate enough to have personal flood insurance should contact their broker regarding these items. 
     You will also notice your portion of the $5,000.00 deductible per building which was in place at the time of the occurrence has been applied.   Where money was still owed to the contractor(s), a breakout of the total amount reimbursable to the unit owner has been made and two checks will be drafted.
      Certain unit owners sustained additional damage from the wind.  For those unit owners, there is an additional line item representing the amount as determined by the onsite adjuster from Chubb Insurance Company.  
     In closing, please review the explanation mailed to you, sign and date the release, and return to the following address so your check can be drafted by the Suffolk County National Bank acting as Insurance Trustee.
Westhampton Landings Condominium
P.O. Box 1186
Westhampton Beach, NY, 11978

ATT:  Flood Form


Thank you,

Board of Managers
